
Pre-School Learning News 
Spring 2020 

Our new topic is … 
Our new topic this half-term is Traditional Tales. We will 
be making the most of this magical topic and exploring 

every opportunity to learn, from making 
and tasting porridge for the three bears to 
climbing the P.E equip-
ment like Jack climbed the 
Beanstalk. 

 

Reminders 
*Please make sure you find time to share your child’s 
reading book with them.  This is such an important ac-
tivity which will develop your child’s love for reading. 

 
*Please return any books, nursery rhyme cards and instruments 
which are sent home each week. 
 
*Please make sure your child attends school everyday in full 
uniform. 
 
*Please can you check that your child has a bag on their peg 
with a spare set of clothes and nappies and wipes. 
Thank you.  



In Literacy 
This term the children will be reading lots of exciting  
Stories. We will be using puppets and masks, and learn-
ing all about different stories through different activities 
set around the classroom. We will be encouraging ALL 
children to begin to write their name using a name 
card. 

How you can help at home…. 
*Read to your child EVERY DAY, make sure they hear different  
stories and enjoy favourite ones regularly so they can re-tell them on 
their own. 
*Make sure they do their homework in their drawing book. 
*Write their name for them to begin to copy. Remember capital  
letter only for the first letter and then all the rest lower case. 

In Maths 
The children count everyday to check 
how many  
children are in Pre-School.  We sing 
lots of number songs such as, 
1,2,3,4,5,  5 Little Speckled Frogs, 5 

little monkeys. 
We will be using different words to describe the size of objects 
such as big and little. We will also be organising and categoris-
ing objects. 
 
How you can help at home… 
*Sing some different number songs at home or in the car and 
encourage your child to join in doing the actions and singing 
along. 




